
WELCOME TO THE HOUSE OF DELEGATES.

CONNECT WITH COLLEAGUES, MEET FRIENDS, 
AND HAVE FUN, BUT...

UNLESS YOU HAVE PERMISSION FROM YOUR COLLEAGUES 
DON’T 

RECORD, PHOTOGRAPH, TEXT, OR TWEET 
ANYTHING YOU WOULDN’T WANT 

THE WORLD TO SEE.



WELCOME TO THE PSEA 
HOUSE OF DELEGATES.

In addition to participating in the formal business sessions 
of the House, we hope you take the time to network and 
connect with delegates from across the state.  

Our friends and colleagues are here, but it is important to 
be aware that many of our functions could be attended by 
the public and the press. 

With modern technology today, there 
are no longer any expectations of privacy 

at hotel events.  

Cell phone video recorders, cameras, and social networking 
platforms such as Facebook and Twitter have changed the 
way we communicate and share information.  

Unless you have permission from your colleagues 
Don’t 

 record, photograph, text, tweet, or do 
anything you wouldn’t want the world to see.


